Victoria High-Complexity Care Team

CALL FOR EXPERIENCED FAMILY PRACTITIONER APPLICANTS FOR
GROUP CONTRACT

The Victoria Primary Care Network (PCN) is seeking several applicants to join our High
Complexity Care Team (HCCT). We seek several experienced Family Practitioners to join a
Group Contract (up to 1.5 FTE combined) to explore and develop the implementation of a
HCCT in Victoria.

The HCCT is a physician-lead initiative in collaboration with the Victoria PCN, Ministry of Health,
Island Health, Divisions of Family Practice, and Indigenous Health Collaborative. The Victoria
HCCT will be modelled after the Eagle Creek HCCT which has been operating since January
2019, serving the medically and socially most complex patients in the Westshore, Sooke and
Esquimalt Regions.

The Victoria HCCT will be a multidisciplinary team that will include:
e Family Physicians, Nurse Practitioners, Social Workers, and a Registered Nurse.
e The 1.5 FTE Family Practitioner Group Contract will consist of several experienced
family practitioners seeking to take on part-time duties to serve vulnerable and
underserved populations in Urban Greater Victoria.

What we are looking for:

e Dedicated, hard-working and collaborative physicians.

e Ability to work as a team with Nursing, Nurse Practitioners, and Allied Health Professionals
in a non-hierarchical manner essential.

e Open to physicians currently practicing as FPs, ERPs or Hospitalists, but hospital-based
applicants must have recent community practice experience per CPSBC guidelines.

e Shared philosophy of trauma-informed, culturally safe care essential.

e Experience in hospitalist, rural or ER would also be considered assets but not required.

e Interest in innovation in primary care highly valued.

e Must have license/own vehicle.

Please contact via email to sbersenev@victoriadivision.ca including a cover letter and CV or
any questions you may have on the available position.
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